
Dear Valued Customers,

Please note that you are required to check in using the TraceTogether app or token
before entering the TransitLink Ticketing Service Centres (TSC) or when accessing the
TransitLink e-Lobby.

As part of safe distancing measures, a limited number of customers will be allowed
inside the TSC at any given time. If the limit has been reached, please remain outside
for your tufor your turn to be served.

For the safety of our staff and customers, we seek your understanding that you will not
be allowed to enter if your response is ‘Yes’ to any of the questions below:

1. Do you have any flu-like symptom(s)?
• Fever  • Cough  • Sore Throat  • Running nose  • Breathlessness

2. Have you been issued a medical certificate for respiratory symptoms within the 
last 14 days?

3. A3. Are you currently placed on Home Quarantined Order / Stay Home Notice /
 Leave of Absence?

4. Did you return from overseas to Singapore within the last 14 days?

5. Have you been contacted by MOH as part of contact tracing or are you a close 
contact of a confirmed case?


